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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Early out-of-hours delivery 

On Monday 6 March 2023, between 5 am and 7 am North Sydney Public School will receive a delivery of oversized building 
materials by a semi-trailer truck. 

The out-of-hours delivery will be made to the construction gate on Bay Road and the materials will be lifted into the 
construction zone via an onsite crane. 

As Bay Road will remain open, traffic controllers will be in place to safely guide the materials into the construction zone and 
to ensure motorist and pedestrian safety. Road users are advised to follow the directions of traffic controllers and to expect 
some delays during the delivery. 

The delivery is occurring before the project’s approved start time of 7 am as NSW road rules do not allow a vehicle of this size 
to travel after 6 am. The Department of Planning and Environment has approved the out-of-hours delivery. 

A semi-trailer truck is required for the delivery as 22-metre-long roof sheeting is being transported to the site. This material 
will be used to build the roof of new Building I which will house the school’s new administration facilities, library and 
classrooms.  

The delivery will be completed by 7 am and will not affect parents’ and carers’ access to the school during the regular 
morning drop-off. 

School Infrastructure NSW apologies for any inconvenience the delivery may cause nearby neighbours. 

If residents have questions or concerns, please contact School Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482 651 or email 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.  
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